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Yesterday, President Obama signed into law the Dodd-Frank Wall Street Reform and Consumer Protection Act (the 
"Act"), which not only significantly restructures federal regulation of financial institutions, but also creates new 
corporate governance and executive compensation requirements for public companies generally. A number of these 
provisions will impact proxy statement disclosures starting in 2011 and the new provisions will also affect public 
companies’ executive compensation and corporate governance policies and practices. 
  
Click here to read our client alert regarding the Act's corporate governance and executive compensation provisions. 
  
Contact Information: If you have any questions regarding these issues, please contact either the Womble Carlyle 
attorney with whom you usually work or one of our Corporate and Securities attorneys. 
 
  
Attend a free webinar on Dodd-Frank hosted by the firm's Regulatory Compliance and Consumer Credit Team. 
  

Womble Carlyle client alerts are intended to provide general information about significant legal developments and should not be 

construed as legal advice on any specific facts and circumstances, nor should they be construed as advertisements for legal 

services.  

IRS CIRCULAR 230 NOTICE: To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS, we inform you that any U.S. tax advice 

within this client alert is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (i) avoiding penalties under 

the Internal Revenue Code or (ii) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any transaction or matter addressed in 

a client alert. 
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